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Global agreement on antibiotic use in livestock 

     

Over 100 countries have come to an agreement that calls for international awareness and cooperation on the 

use of antibiotics. This agreement came into place on a conference, organized by the World Organization for 

Animal Health (OIE),  where the attention was drawn to discussions on the current situation on microbial use. 

 

For more information on the agreement and the conference, please read the article on GlobalMeatNews.  

(Link:  

http://www.globalmeatnews.com/Industry-Markets/International-agreement-on-antibiotics-in-livestock/?utm

_source=newsletter_daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Newsletter+Daily&c=BmaAWE01WBg7setPyd

4oQMY4EFu44s33 ) 

http://www.globalmeatnews.com/Industry-Markets/International-agreement-on-antibiotics-in-livestock/?utm_source=newsletter_daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Newsletter+Daily&c=BmaAWE01WBg7setPyd4oQMY4EFu44s33
http://www.globalmeatnews.com/Industry-Markets/International-agreement-on-antibiotics-in-livestock/?utm_source=newsletter_daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Newsletter+Daily&c=BmaAWE01WBg7setPyd4oQMY4EFu44s33
http://www.globalmeatnews.com/Industry-Markets/International-agreement-on-antibiotics-in-livestock/?utm_source=newsletter_daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Newsletter+Daily&c=BmaAWE01WBg7setPyd4oQMY4EFu44s33

